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rvig Hunters & Trappers Organization

To: Denise A Lockette
lockettda@telus.net
604-340-4756

Re: Support Letter for StrategX Elements Corp.

May 17, 2021

To whom it may concern,

The board of directors of the Arviq Hunters & Trappers Organization are in full support of the

Project StrategX basic exploration on RE26 and RE27 for 2 year project. The board of directors

of the Arvig HTO are grateful for you to come and meet with the board to explain the project that
- will be conducted by the StrategX Elements Corp.

On behalf of the board of directors, Arvig HTO

Dolly Mak‘?xk Manager

If you have any questions, concerns or comments, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
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